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The below signed groups and individuals applaud the decision of the Federal Court directing 
the Federal government to issue Mr. Abousfian Abdelrazik an emergency passport and to 
arrange transportation for his return to Montreal within thirty days. 
 
This decision is an important one, not only for Mr. Abdelrazik., but also for all those who 
are being punished without going through due process with the evidence against them made 
public. 
 
We urge the Canadian government to implement the court decision without delay and not to 
seek postponement tactics such as appealing the court's decision. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Mr. Abdelrazik in Canada and hope that the unjustified 
suffering of others, such as Security Certificate detainees and Omar Khadr, would also come 
to an end soon. 
 
Artistes pour la Paix - Pierre Jasmin, President Canadian Arab Federation Canadian 
Muslim Forum - Mohamed S. Kamel, President La Ligue des droits et libertés  - 
Dominique Peschard, President Parole Arabe - Ehab Lotayef, VP 
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